

## GEORGIA DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY AFFAIRS

Mike Beatty COMMISSIONER Sonny Perdue GOVERNOR

## **MEMORANDUM**

**To:** Industrialized Building Manufacturers and

Third Party Agencies

From: Ted Miltiades, Manager

Construction Codes & Industrialized Buildings

**Date:** January 10, 2006

Subject: New Email Address for Electronically Filed Plans

Due to the large volume of electronically submitted industrialized buildings plans filed with this department for review and filing for record, the department has established a new email address for submitting electronically filed plans to this department. Please submit all electronically filed plans via the new email address below.

## The new email address is:

dca-ib@dca.ga.i qx

If there are further questions or concerns, please contact 404-679-313: 0



